


This project extends the reach of the  

Chemistry and Pharmacy teaching  

laboratory’s work on sustainability;  

educating, engaging and showcasing  

continuous improvements  

and innovations. 

The team has produced resources to  

compliment admissions events,  

facilitated knowledge exchange,  

gathered feedback, supported  

the implementation of sustainable  

practices in UEA laboratories and  

contributed to advancements beyond 

the University. 



The team collaborated with the Directors of  

Admissions in the Schools of Chemistry 

and Pharmacy to showcase sustainability 

at admission events. The resulting display, 

shown below, highlights sustainable  

activities to applicants visiting UEA labs for 

the first time. 



 

Student project assistant, Zahra 

Khosroshahi, wrote a blog series for 

SustainableUEA about the lab and 

it’s journey to sustainability. The  

article aims to communicate the 

lab’s progress to a non-scientific 

audience making it accessible to all. 

 

Over the past year we have been  

collaborating with Asynt, a company 

based in Cambridgeshire, to create 

a new distillation attachment that 

can be used in conjunction with 

their waterless condenser, the 

CondenSyn. The attachment will 

soon be commercially available 

from Asynt. The ‘you’re on air’ 

poster, on the following page, aims 

to highlight to our students how the 

innovation is contributing to water 

saving in the teaching lab and is 

also commercially significant.   

https://tinyurl.com/sustuea-sustainablelabs




Over 30 individuals engaged with the exhibition which aimed to showcase sustainable 

solutions from the teaching lab and make them accessible to other labs via an equipment 

loan scheme. Information was also provided on the support labs could receive from 

UEA’s Sustainability Team for energy efficiency projects. 



This is just beginning; reductions in energy and water consumption have  

already been achieved but the team hopes the TrySustainale scheme will deliver projects 

with annual savings equivalent to the usage of 5 average UK households.  



The survey responses have provided an insight into the awareness, perceptions and 

opinions of staff and students on sustainable practices in the teaching laboratory.  

The findings will shape plans for the future, directing efforts to areas users believe to 

be of high value. The survey will also form part of an engagement strategy highlighting 

actions in response to feedback obtained.    





 

The laboratory facilitates practical teaching in Chemistry and Pharmacy undergraduate 

courses. Students regularly use our innovative equipment with sustainability benefits, 

taught by academic staff and postgraduate students in associate tutor roles. The lab 

also hosts admission events for visitors and outreach sessions for schools. Our 

informative posters, equipment, training and exhibitions communicate our commitment 

to sustainability to a large number of individuals.  

The team is engaging, supporting and 

communicating sustainability through 

outward facing events, schemes, 

development of new equipment and 

publications. These are extending the 

reach of our work which has been 

recognised nationally with potentially 

international impact.  




